
The Malmesbury Jackdaw – Copyright Guidelines. 

The Malmesbury Jackdaw welcomes all of the articles we receive and 

we greatly value your continued support. 

In order to comply with copyright and other legislation, we thought 

we’d clarify the position regarding photographs and written material. 

If you send photographs to use for inclusion in The Malmesbury 

Jackdaw, you must provide written confirmation (email is fine) that 

you either own them or have the copyright owners permission 

(please provide details of the copyright holder) or a licence (please 

provide details of the licensor and the licence number) to use them 

in your article. In the absence of such written permission, we won’t 

be able to use the supplied photographs. Please be very careful 

about using photographs you’ve downloaded from the internet or 

copied from magazines, newspapers etc. We can, where possible, 

take a suitable photograph to support your article if you don’t own 

one or can’t legitimately acquire one. Please contact our editor 

editortmj3@gmail.com if your not sure about whether you can use a 

photograph. 

If written material is taken from a previously published source and 

not written by the contributor, please provide details of the original 

source of the material. 

We hope this helps. 

Best wishes. 

The Malmesbury Jackdaw Team 

mailto:editortmj3@gmail.com

